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I have been a firm believer for years now that the state of Oregon needs to legalize 

the use of UTV/SXS vehicles on our roadways. I don’t support them on freeways, but 

there is no reason for them to not be on surface streets and rural roads. This would 

also be another revenue stream for the state in vehicle licensing fees. It is very easy 

to make them street legal. There are multiple aftermarket companies with kits 

available to add the needed lighting and horns required for vehicles on our roadways 

today. Most states on the west coast already have areas in which these vehicles 

came be licensed for street use. Oregon is the only state that doesn’t. Please vote 

this in for us.  


